12/6/2010

Mr Martell:  My 3 unit apartment building at 36 Winter street has been cited for lack of fire doors.  I am in the process of finding a contractor and would like to propose that I install 3 doors by  April 15th.  I propose that I  install the other 3 by July 2011.  This would allow me to spread my expense out over the first 6 months of 2011.  thank you, Suzanne Hunt 772-6695.

 

 

 

 

 

Suzanne Hunt  Code Enforcement,  874-8707
